
Summary of our recommendations

The Local Government Boundary Commission is undertaking 
further consultation on new boundaries for six council wards in the 
Northwest of the borough. 

These wards are:

•	 Annitsford, Dudley East & West Moor
•	 Backworth & Holystone
•	 Dudley West, Seaton Burn & Wideopen
•	 Forest Hall
•	 Killingworth
•	 Longbenton & Benton 

The Commission is not seeking submissions about the rest of the 
borough. A full set of final recommendations for the council will be 
published in October 2023.  

An outline of the proposals is shown in the map to the
right.

We welcome comments on our further draft
recommendations, whether you support the proposals
or wish to put forward alternative arrangements.

Have your say at 
www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/north-tyneside

	● view the map of our recommendations down to street level.
	● zoom into the areas that interest you most.
	● find more guidance on how to have your say.
	● read the full report of our recommendations.
	● send us your views directly.

Stage of Review Description 

30 August 2022 - 

7 November 2022

Public consultation on warding 

arrangments

10 February 2023 - 

7 April 2023

Public consultation on draft 

recommendations

25 July 2023 - 

4 September 2023

Public consultation on further 

draft recommendations

31 October 2023
Publication of final  

recommendations

May 2024
New arrangements apply to 

local elections

Overview of further draft recommendations 
for Northwest of North Tyneside Council
View this map online: 
www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/north-tyneside

Follow the review on Twitter: @LGBCE


